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Tricia Melillo

From: Mike Hoefer <mhoefer@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 10, 2022 9:55 AM
To: James Gray; Regina Birdsell; Ruth Ward; Donna Soucy; Rebecca Perkins Kwoka; Tricia 

Melillo
Cc: Jay Kahn
Subject: I oppose the Senate District Proposal

I write today to oppose the Senate redistricting plan in particular as to the make of District 9 and 10. 
 
As a 30 year resident of Cheshire County,  District 9 seems like nothing more than an attempt to secure a seat that can 
be won by a popular candidate from Bedford. The plan breaks natural constituencies from one another breaking natural 
county lines and school district alignment. 
 
Please consider the natural boundaries provided for by county lines and include Hinsdale, Winchester, Richmond, 
Fitzwilliam in District 10 where they belong by any rational community of common interest rubric.  
 
 
Thank You  
--  
Mike Hoefer 
618 West St, Keene, NH 03431 
(603) 369-7970 
mhoefer@gmail.com 


